
 

To: Dr.  Cheryl McCarthy 

From: Chris Olson, Director of Human Resources  

 

Date: May 21, 2019 

 

Re: 2019-2020 Non-Bargaining Wage Proposal 

 

CC: Board of Education 

 

 

 

 Attached is the 2019-2020 Non-Bargaining Salary Summary proposal for all non-

bargaining JTHS employees.  Each certified and non-certified administrator will receive a 4.0% 

increase and each non-bargaining staff will receive a 3.0% increase.  The combination of the 

recommended salary increases, retirements, and new hires results in an increase of .78% or 

$65,734.66.   

  

 The administration recommends that the Board of Education approve the 2019-2020 

salary increases for the non-bargaining employees.  If you have any questions, please contact me 

at your convenience. 

 

 

Thank You. 

 

 

 

 

 
 


